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COVID-19 Update
We are giving out free rapid test kits at both Branches.

Programming

May Mother’s Day Craft — We had 2 participants for the in-person craft.

We made and sold 40 Mother’s Day Mugs.

Our Butterfly program is in full swing.

We are planning our Summer Reading Program with our kick-off july 4™, 2022

Friends
Year in review for 2022 has been received from both Cardinal and Spencerville Friends.

Cardinal Friends are planning a silent auction of 2 bird houses.
Spencerville Friends will have their first Book Sale in 2 years Saturday May 28",
‘ Both groups continue to support and volunteer the programs at the Library.

Staff
We welcomed Pat Tierney to our team on May 10', 2022, Pat is training at the Cardinal Branch.

Both Branches
We have begun inventory at both branches. The process will take some time as we are doing the
inventory during regular Library Hours.

We are planning to reach out to the Fire Department and the Police and Ambulance to invite them to
both Branches during the summer reading program.
We are hoping we will be able to schedule something with the Train this year as well.

The Grade 2 students from Centennial Public School have started their weekly visit to the Library.

255 Website Visits

C

Page1of2
EC

CEO Report 2022






